
 

 

 

 

***IMPORTANT INFORMATION**** 

On behalf of the Board I’d like to welcome each of our new and returning families to the 2017 Brandon Jr. Blackhawks. 

Last year we celebrated our 25th anniversary season! This year we are excited to continue working towards the next 25 

years of BJB which starts right now... 

 Throughout the season parents can expect to receive this newsletter via email usually on Thursday’s to help keep 

everyone informed about the upcoming events for that weekend and leading into the following week.  

Upcoming Events: 

Registration: Online registration opens February 1st 2017 at www.brandonjrblackhawks.com 

Town Hall Informational Meetings: Are scheduled from 6-8pm at the Brandon Library on February 15
th
, March 15

th
 

and April 19th. While these meetings are an opportunity for new families interested in the program to learn more or to 

speak with any of our staff members we also encourage any returning families to stop in and speak with us if they have 

are questions, would like to discuss the program or need assistance with registration, (these meetings are not mandatory to 

attend). 
 

Pre-season Practices: Our pre-season practices consist of a total of 15hrs, We are currently determining the schedule and 

will make it available as soon as possible. 
 

Regular Season Practices begin on August 1
st
 at Varsity Field, JV and Freshman will practice Monday thru Thursday 6-

8pm, Mascots will practice Tuesday and Thursdays 6-8pm.  

Tentatively effective October 2
nd

 Cheer practices will move inside to the Brandon High School auxiliary gym as our 

athletes begin preparing for Mega Cheer. At this time JV & Freshman practices will increase to 6-8pm Monday thru 

Thursday. Mascot practices will tentatively increase to Tuesday thru Thursday effective October 17
th
.  

 

Season Game Schedule – The 2017 season schedule will not be available until June after team divisions are drawn and 

each franchise has confirmed their home game dates are scheduled with the respective school districts. 
 

Pep rally/Football Game Jersey handout will be on August 17
th
 at 8pm prior to the first regular season game on August 

19
th
. 

 

NOTE: All remaining paperwork (Signed registration cards, copies of current physicals & birth certificate) are 

due prior to athletes participating at camp or practice. 

 
 
 

   

As always if you have any questions, please contact: 

Julie Ryan – GM of Cheer Julie.ryan49@yahoo.com       248-462-3400 

BJB CHEER NEWS 
Cheer Chat Volume #-0 

January 20th, 2017 

  

  

  

  

http://www.brandonjrblackhawks.com/
mailto:Julie.ryan49@yahoo.com

